
 
 

Presidents Message 
 
 
May I take the opportunity to thank the fancy for electing me as your new 
President.  
I feel it is an honour and a privilege to take up this position, and I am looking 
forward to the next two years.  
It is my hope that through the Clubs, the Journal and the Website we can bring 
the Border Canary once again to the fore front of the canary world. 
However to do this we need the help of every Border fancier to promote the 
breed by getting involved. 
How you may ask? 
Firstly, by getting involved at Club level, most of our Specialist clubs are crying 
out for support. 
Secondly, by sending in news items, show reports, photographs, articles, 
letters and above all obituaries, to the Journal and the website. 
Thirdly, by passing on your knowledge there are many experienced border 
men out there that have a fount of knowledge, whilst at the same time would 
be bird keepers and novices are thirsting for that knowledge. 
 
Wishing you all a very good breeding season and look forward to seeing you all 

at the shows 

 
 
  
 
 


